



Promotional Offer...Limited Time ONLY!!

FREE baseline testing for the months of September/October 2017

- · For groups of 4 or more
- Includes Impact Testing, binocular vision & balance testing
- · Confirmation of completion form provided



Be prepared for the fall sports season! Call now to book your group.

Book an appointment today!

905-702-7891 81 Todd Rd, Suite 201 Georgetown, ON L7G 4R8





Strictly Dance families and friends raised over \$4,500 for the Georgetown Hospital Foundation! Thank you for your

Strictly Dance 211 Armstrong Avenue, Georgetown, Ontario 905-702-9728 E-mail: strictlydance@hotmail.com Website: www.strictlydance.ca



COMMUNITY

African Children's Choir coming to Acton

KATHRYN BOYLE

kboyle@theifp.ca

The African Children's Choir is headed to Acton.

Consisting of children from Uganda aged eight to 10, the night will be energypacked and full of enthusi-

According to tour leader Keira Carnie, the concert will be approximately 18 minutes in length. All the children play instruments, 17 of them playing drums, and will partake in tribal dances.

'You can feel the energy and the enthusiasm," Carnie said. "It really comes across in the concert.'

By partaking in the concert, all the children have their schooling paid for, all the way up to university. All proceeds raised through the concert pave the way for future choir members, and in some cases, friends of current members back home.

"It's a lifelong commitment to these children," Carnie said.

The group has been touring the U.S. since April, and will tour around Canada for six weeks. The event is free, with a goodwill offering suggestion, and everyone in the community is invited to attend.

"It's a really uplifting, joyous evening," Carnie

said. "Everyone comes out smiling. They're exhausted because of the high energy, but they see the joy and hope and dignity of these kids, and these are the things why this was start-

Carnie said the performance is the children's favourite part of the trip, and where they come from doesn't determine their future and their outlook on

The event will take place Oct. 11, at 7 p.m., at Bethel Christian Reformed Church, 365 Queen St. E., Acton.For more information, visit africanchildrenschoir.com

NOT-SO-EMPTY BOWLS



. Credit Valley Artisans/Photo

The Credit Valley Artisans with the Lucy Maud Montgomery Historical Society host a luncheon fundraiser for the Lucy Maud Montgomery Literary Centre and Museum Sept. 30 at 11:30 a.m. and 1 p.m. at Norval Presbyterian Church. Cost is \$25 and includes your choice of a hand-made ceramic bowl to keep. For more information, visit creditvallevartisans.ca.



Halton Hills Gymnastics Centre | 36 Armstrong Ave. | Georgetown 905.877.4330 | info@haltonhillsgymnastics.com | www.haltonhillsgymnastics.com